
6 March 2023

YEAR 4 STAFFING UPDATE

Dear Parents,

I write to inform you that Miss Sharma has made the difficult decision to resign from her
position teaching 4 Gold as she will be supporting her family with the care of her
grandmother. Miss Sharma will continue teaching 4 Gold until the end of term one.

Mrs Chehade will take on the responsibility of teaching 4 Gold in a job share arrangement.
We are currently recruiting a teacher who will join the Year 4 teaching team for three days
including one day on 4 Gold and two days on 4 Blue. Once we have made an appointment
we will share this news with you.

At this stage the arrangements from the beginning of term two will be:
Monday - Mrs Diaz (4B) and Mrs Chehade (4G)
Tuesday - Mrs Diaz (4B) and Mrs Chehade (4G)
Wednesday - Mrs Diaz (4B) and To be advised (4G)
Thursday - To be advised (4B) and Mrs Chehade (4G)
Friday - To be advised (4B) and Mrs Chehade (4G)

As always our aim is to minimise the impact on the students. I appreciate your support as
we work to finalise staffing arrangements. I am sure you join with me in wishing
Miss Sharma well as she focuses on her family.

Kind regards,

Olimpia Pirovic
Principal


